
Mt. Carmel Choir Department 

Photo/Video Permission Slip 

 

 

Greetings, Parents of Mt. Carmel Choir members, 

Throughout the year, we put photos and video clips of choir performances on the Mt. Carmel High 

School Choir website (www.mtcarmelchoir.com). In order to do this, we need permission slips from all 

choir members allowing us to use their photos or images in videos if we post them to the choir website. 

 

Our intention is to include photos from concerts, events, and festivals, as well as posting videos from 

select performances. Photos and videos might have names attached, though this is not always the case. 

In any event, we must have a signed permission slip by one parent or guardian of each choir member in 

order to post any photos of those students. Without signed permission, the student’s photo will be 

blurred on photos.  

 

By signing below, you give permission to have your student’s image used on the website. This is a 

public website but the images will not be used for any purpose other than archiving. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Marti Martinez at mmartinez@powayusd.com. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this effort. Please return the slip to Mrs. Martinez by Friday, 

September 2, 2016.  This form will cover the entire year of choir.  

 

Thank you, 

Marti Martinez 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------DETACH HERE---------------------------------------------- 

 

� I hereby give permission for my student ____________________________________, to be 

featured on the Mt. Carmel Choir website. 

 

�I do not give my permission to use my student _____________________________________ 

to be featured on the Mt. Carmel Choir website. 

 

 

_________________________________________    ___________________________________ 

Print Parent Name       Parent Signature 

 

 

______________ 

Date 


